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Leighton, Ade!e

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 9:39 AM
To: Leighton, Adele; Naylor, Mark; Noonan, Amanda; Raymond, Margaret
Subject: FW: Aquarion Water

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098,
Aquarion Water Company.

- -Kim

Original Message
From: Theresa Cloutier [mailto:frrd~tiac.net]
Sent: Saturday, October 25, 2008 10:41 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Aquarion Water

Good Morning,
I’m writing you regarding this letter of increase with “Aquarion Water Company”. We are
very distract with this potential increase of water. Is it because the Stock Holders are
not getting their revenue, that we are being penalized. Personally, I know ourselves and
many others who are doing many things to cut back and conserve. Purchasing water efficient
toilets, not flushing toilets,watering lawns outside plants manually, washing clothes with
coldwater, washing clothes less, taking fast showers,driving less, commuting with co
worker to work,buying energy efficient light bulbs, etc Unfortunately I can not attend
this meeting, since my bread and butter for work is vital.Someone at the top must listen
to this since, we the people are getting maxed out by continually getting
hammered with all these increases, and then were told to converve and save. We do it and
get slammed again!! ! H All these increases are putting us at the brink of overload.
I hope someone at the top is listening to us, since too many people are spiraling and
sinking in this debt of despair. PLEASE DO NOT PERMIT THIS INCREASE!!!! MUCH APPRECIATED
FOR YOUR TIME READING THE HARDSHIPS THAT WE ARE FACING... Ten Cloutier of Hampton NH
showers,
Buying SF light bulbs, shutting lights off, pulling plugs out to cut back on usage,
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